
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref:  AS/JM/hb/Y11 Open Evening 
 
24th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
I am writing to you to share the dates of our Sixth Form Open Evening, taking place 
from 4.30pm to 6.30pm on Thursday 23 November at Bloxwich Academy. The evening 
will start with a talk from myself and Mr Seager about the Sixth Form, followed by a 
tour of the Sixth Form block. Finally, you will have the opportunity to meet with Sixth 
Form teachers to discuss subject options and learn more about the courses we offer. 
We have invited our careers lead to attend the event to seek advice on A Levels and 
BTECs you should study for certain careers. 
 
Bloxwich Academy Sixth Form is a growing and thriving Sixth Form. Most students 
study 3 subjects at level 3 which can include BTECs, A Levels or a combination of the 
two. BTECs offer a more vocational route into the fields of study, whereas A Levels are 
a more academic pathway. Whilst studying with us, your child will have multiple 
opportunities to undertake extra – curricular activities to support with their 
applications to university, careers or apprenticeships. Including, Duke of Edinburgh, 
RAF Cadets, Gold Arts Award, Sports Leader Award, trips to Peru and Japan and EPQ. 
 
We take pride in our pastoral care system and have high standards of conduct and 
dress throughout the Sixth Form, which you will see when you visit as we will have 
representatives of our Sixth Form leadership team and students to guide you round the 
Academy and talk to you about life here at Bloxwich Academy. 
 
Looking forward to meeting you and discussing your child’s future. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

 
 
Mr A Seager    Miss J Moody 
Headteacher    Head of Sixth Form 
 


